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The Syrian Institute for Progress Congratulates the Syrian People on Their

Historic Victory

The Syrian Institute for Progress is honored to extend its heartfelt congratulations to the

heroic Syrian people on this momentous occasion, marking a historic victory achieved after 14

years of struggle and resilience. Today, the Syrian people have proven that unwavering

willpower, no matter the challenges and sacrifices, is the key to triumph.

Since the beginning of the revolution, the Syrian Institute for Progress has steadfastly believed

that victory could only come from the Syrian people themselves, representing all

backgrounds, faiths, and communities. We have always held that self-reliance is the sole path

to realizing the Syrian dream, particularly in light of the world's abandonment of our cause.

Nevertheless, we emphasize the importance of remaining open to constructive proposals that

serve the interests of the Syrian people and help them achieve their aspirations.

The future of Syria must be built by the hands of all its citizens, without discrimination or

division. It is imperative that we embrace the spirit of tolerance that embodies Syria's

authentic values. Tolerance is the true power that will rebuild our society and strengthen our

national unity.

This victory marks a new beginning for all of us to work together toward building a free,

democratic, and advanced Syria that its people deserve. Long live Syria—free and

independent!

We also look forward to the Arab and Muslim world standing united in support of the great

Syrian revolution and assisting the Syrian people in rebuilding a new Syria founded on

democratic principles that safeguard the rights of all Syrians, regardless of their affiliations.

Moreover, we call on Western nations and the United States to recognize this historic moment

and support the aspirations of the Syrian people in building a prosperous and just future

based on equality for all.

The Syrian Institute for Progress
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